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Florida Department of Transportation

RON DESANTIS 3400 West Commercial Boulevard KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E.
SRS Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33309 i
April 3, 2019

Ms. Renee Cross, AICP

Transit Planner

City of Fort Lauderdale
Transportation & Mobility Department
290 N.E. 3rd Street

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Subject: City of Fort Lauderdale Title VI Program Review- Letter of Concurrence

Dear Ms. Cross:

The Department has completed the review of the City of Fort Lauderdale Title VI Program received on
March 20, 2019. We find the Title VI program to be in compliance with Section 49 Code of Federal
Regulations, Part 21 and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Circular 4702.1B, as well as the
Department’s Title VI Program Guidance. Therefore, the Department is in concurrence with the City of
Fort Lauderdale’s 2019 Title VI Program. At a minimum, please post the complaint procedure, complaint
form, and the Title VI notice to the public on your agency website so that it is accessible to the public.

We appreciate the opportunity to review the document and ensure compliance with the federal and state
requirements. Please include a copy of this Letter of Concurrence and meeting minutes of when your
agency’s document was approved by your Board or Advisory Council in the appendices of your agency’s
Title VI Program document as outlined in the Title VI Program requirements. The Department also
recommends proper documentation of the receipt for concurrence letter in the program activity log.

Please note that the Title VI Program must be reviewed, updated and submitted to the Department every
three years.

Sincerely, y

Jayne A. Pietrowski, AICP
Senior Transit Coordinator
Office of Modal Development
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